
                              Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

PLANT POTS FOR 
VULNERABLE PEOPLE St Bede's 
Gardening Angels have prepared some 
plant pots for vulnerable people in our 
wider community. If there is someone in 
your family, or the parish who would 
benefit from receiving a plant pot, please 
take one! They will be at the back of 
church. If you are able, please can you 
get a photograph of the recipient and    

  St Benedict, Abbot and                                              the plant pot and then forward it to                                                                                                                                                   
  Father of Western Monasticism (480 – 550)             a.holt@sbchs.co.uk. Many thanks.    
 
PARISH EVENTS SUGGESTIONS FOR NEXT YEAR  Since last summer we have held 
the following events: a coronation garden fete; four trips - to a local pilgrimage site, The 
Christian Heritage Centre, a concert and a talk at Metropolitan Cathedral; five evening 
presentations -  two on religious paintings, a video talk on Blessed Sacrament, Bishop Tom 
Neylon Pakistan Visit and an ACN presentation; and a Men’s Evening. 
 

There is a poster on the parish events noticeboard (by the cards section) for you to indicate what 
events you would like to see happening in the parish over the next 12 months. Please write your 
name under a suggestion or add a suggestion of your own. We have a very good contact for 
transport and have use of the school hall. Please consider this and make your suggestions. A late 
summer barbeque or similar social event would be very welcome! 
 
PRAYER VIGIL FOR PALESTINE  This will take place from 7:00pm-8:00pm, on Tuesday 
16th July at St Teresa’s Church, College Rd., Upholland in the large carpark. Please come and 
pray for the people of Palestine and Israel, for the end of the genocide, for the survivors who 
will have to rebuild their lives and build a new Gaza. Prayer is powerful! Your prayers and 
heartfelt good wishes for the suffering men, women and children will help them. Bring everyone 
you can to join the vigil. 
 
SUMMER WALK  Ormskirk Catenians are organising  a  5 mile Summer Circular Walk on 
Thursday 25th July 2024 starting at 10 o'clock from The Saracen's Head in Halsall, followed by 
an optional lunch, If you are interested, please phone Ian Robinson on 01257 462100 or 
email r.i.irobinson60@btinternet.com 
 
ROTAS Thank you to Jim, Sue and Clare who have prepared the new rotas for Stewards, 
Readers, Coffee and Little Church until end of December 2024, which have been distributed via 
email. Paper copies are displayed on the porch noticeboard and are also accessible on the parish 
website: www.ourladysparbold.org.uk/work-of-the-parish/rotas. A Big thank you to who those 
who volunteer for these important ministries. If you feel you can also help, please contact the 
parish office  (01257) 463248. 
 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make your  
weekly offering, give a donation, or make a payment. Please add your 
name if you are a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on your generous 
donations. 
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                                                 Rev. LJR Daley, Priest 
     

                   FOURTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

                                             7th July, 2024 
 
                                        Celebration of  Holy Mass   

7th    Sunday       14th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR              10:30 am Pro populo                           
   8th  Monday      Requiem                                                    11:30 am  Jane Louise Wright 

9th   Tuesday      St Augustine Zhao Rong, Priest and            7:00 pm Robert Trevelyan 
                         Companions, Martyrs                                                           
10th Wednesday Feria                                                            7:00 pm Mrs Doyle  
11th Thursday    ST BENEDICT, ABBOT,                        11:30 am  Fr Anthony FDB (Birthday)          
                         PATRON OF EUROPE                       
12th Friday        St John Gualbert, Abbot                             9:30 am Walter Bennett  
14th  Sunday      15th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR              10:30 am Pro populo 

                            
CONFESSIONS  Held from 6:30pm, before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass.  
 

ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed after Mass on a Monday evening and before Mass,           
from 6:35pm on a Tuesday evening in Church.      
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Denise Fletcher, Sandra Marston, 
Volodymyr Dmytruk.        
 

LATELY DEAD  Jane Wright (Funeral 11:30am Monday 8th July) Zerny Fälatt 
                                
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £172.19, Envelopes £91.00, and SOs £530.00.   
Thank you for your donations.  
 

DEANERY SYNODAL COUNCIL  Made up of representatives from local parishes, the 
council will meet again at 7:45pm, Tuesday 9th July at St John the Evangelist, Burscough.  
 

TEA AND COFFEE  In the Priory, after Mass. All welcome. 
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